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HAWAIIAN ELECTRIC COMPANY (HECO) TO UPDATE LAWMAKERS ON 

CHANGES TO SOLAR PHOTOVOLTAIC POLICIES 

 

Legislators Want to Know Impact on Consumers and Solar Industry 

 

WHO: House and Senate Committees on Energy and Environment and Consumer 

Protection 

 

WHAT: Informational Briefing  

 

WHEN: Monday, October 14, 2013  

 1:00 p.m.  

 

WHERE: Hawaii State Capitol  

  Conference Room 325 

 

Honolulu, Hawaii – Hawaiian Electric Company (HECO) will update legislators on recent 

changes to its solar photovoltaic grid interconnection policies, the justification for the changes 

and how they will affect consumers and solar installers. 

 

HECO, the Hawai‘i Solar Energy Association, Hawai‘i PV Coalition and the Interstate 

Renewable Energy Council will offer presentations. 
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